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This infringement to the Oregon and US Constitution is over reaching in it's structure 

and content. There are no Grandfather clauses in the bill which will impact my ability 

to defend myself and be a huge financial loss for gun collectors. I cannot comply due 

to limited gunsmith access and I cannot legally deliver the firearm to the gunsmith, 

this is a very poorly written bill. Do not vote out our 2A freedoms and the right to 

collect and defend ourselves and families. VOTE NO!   


